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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 

Dear school families, 
 
 
I do hope and pray that you have a wonderful Spring Break 
— for those of you who are able to get away. If you cannot 
get away, I am hoping that the time away from school 
gives everyone some time to relax and have fun as a 
family. 
 
Please remember, that beginning on Monday, April 1, 
we will be dismissing school at 3:00. The Greenville 
Public School bus will not be available for transportation. 
Pick-up can be in the upper church lot or the city lot across 
from the school on the corner of Franklin and Benton.  
 
This Sunday, our readings make it clear that we are 
sinners, yet God does not give up on us. We can sin less 
and avoid negative judgment if we respond to his 
invitations to repentance, grace and assistance. If we do 
not respond, there are serious consequences that will 
impact our eternal lives. (taken from Catechist, March 
2019, p. 39) 
 
The end of the marking period was today (March 22). 
Teachers will be working on report cards, and it is our 
hope that you will be able to view report cards on Friday, 
April 5. Please stay tuned. There can always be glitches.  
 
On Wednesday, April 3, we will have another assembly for 
students. These assemblies have been possible through 
the generosity of so many families who supported the 
Walk-a-Thon last year.  
 
We are so pleased to let you know that our students 
collected $900.12 in the Coins for Kids Right to Life 
Campaign during Catholic Schools Week (and beyond). 
Our students and families raised 5% of the total amount 
raised in our Catholic schools. Thank you so much for 
donating. 
 
Please return your registration papers and tuition contacts 
when we return from spring break. We do want this 
wrapped up in a timely manner. 
 
Lenten blessings. 
  
 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

MARCH 
25-29 Spring Break!!!! 
27 Flo’s Day!!! 

APRIL 
We begin getting out of school at 3 PM 
1 Welcome back from Spring Break! 
2 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
2 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
3 Cooking Club K & 1 until 4:15 PM 
5 Pizza Friday - Sarah Castro & Courtney Ferguson 
8 Retreat at Franciscan Life Center for 2nd grade 
9 Taco Tuesday – Amber Rusnell 
9 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
10 A library helper is needed 
10 Cooking Club 6, 7 & 8 until 4:15 
12 Pizza Friday – Ashley Jackson 
16 Taco Tuesday – Neil Kassuba and Maureen Alberts 
16 Stations of the Cross 1:20 PM 
17 Cooking Club 4 & 5 until 4:15 
19 Good Friday – No school 
21 Easter Sunday!!! 
22 Earth Day – Back to School 
24 A library helper is needed 
24 Flo’s Day 
27 Moms and More Sale 
28 First Communion at 9 AM Mass at St. Charles 
MAY  
4 & 5 Centennial Celebration!!!! 
30 Spring Concert! 

 
 
 
 
 There is never a reason to 

lose hope. Jesus says, “I 

am with you until the end 

of the world.” 

Pope Francis 

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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We are in need of 

spoons and napkins for 

the lunchroom!   

Please give what you 

can. 

 

Scrip Contest! 

April 1 to the 29th 

Prize is a $25 Meijer Card 

 
Get someone new to sign up for Scrip and have them 

make an order!  They can do it either online or 

through a paper order.  You and that person will be 

entered to win a $25 Meijer card! 

All you have to do is explain to friends and family 

what Scrip is and how it helps the school.  They can 

do it all without spending any money that they are 

not already spending!  They can help any student they 

would like to by requesting that 50% of their credit 

go towards that specific student’s tuition or they can 

request that it goes to a needy family or any ministry 

within our church and school.  The other 50% will go 

to the school. 

 

Please contact Jen Saur at 

jusaur9187@icloud.com with any questions 

or to tell her who you have signed up. 
 

 
 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

                         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   

        
 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
 
Saturday, March  23, 5:00 PM (SC) 
Aaron, George and Annie Amidon 
 
Sunday, March 24, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Will & Lena Ostermeyer and Christopher Stalin 
 
Sunday, March 24, 9:00 AM (SC)  
Ryan, Madison and Carter Cusack 
 
Sunday, March 24,  11:00 AM (SJ)  
Abbie, Nolan and Riley Spencer 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
March     25 9:00 AM (SC) 

March     26 6:30 PM (SJ) 

March     27 9:00 AM (SC)  

March      28 9:00 AM (SJ) 

March      29 9:00 AM (SC) 

   
   

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 

was: Jody Craig 
Congratulations!!!! 
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